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Warm Spaces Church Fund Application Form 2025/26
Please complete both this application form and the accompanying coversheet to apply for a grant of £1,000 towards the cost of running your Warm Space. Grants will only be made to eligible churches meeting all three of the criteria listed below. Please send the completed application form and LFT coversheet to info@laingfamilytrusts.org.uk. Applications should be submitted once completed and will be considered after the closing date of 31st October. 
Please note that you will only be able to add your answers into the boxes below and will not be able to increase the space available or edit other text on this form. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Full Church name: 

If your Church goes by another name, please provide it below: 


Church Address 








Post Code: 
Warm Spaces grants will only be made to applicants who meet these three criteria:
1. Located or working in one of the top 10% of deprived areas in England.
2. Running a ‘Warm Space’ within a church-run building during the winter 2025-2026 season. 
3. Registered as a Warm Space with the Warm Welcome Campaign.

1. Are you located or working in one of the top 10% of deprived areas in England? Please provide details.




2. Where are you running your Warm Space? This may be in a church building, parish hall or other building run by your Church





3. Between what dates will your Warm Space be open in 2025-26?  

4. How often will your Warm Space be open during the week? e.g 2 days a week, 3 afternoons a week.




5. What other services do you offer within the Warm Space? e.g refreshments, free Wifi, access to other programmes or organisations?





6. Have you hosted a Warm Space previously?




7. Towards what costs would you put any Warm Space grant?









8. Is there any additional information you feel it would be helpful to include about your Warm Space? 















9. Did you receive a Warm Spaces grant from us in 2024/25?     Yes / No

                                                  End of Form
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

We aim to notify applicants of the outcome of their application, via post, no later than the end of November 2025. Payment will be made by Charities Aid Foundation voucher. Please contact info@laingfamilytrusts.org.uk if you have any questions on completing this form. 
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